
NOTICE OF INTERESTED PARTIES REGISTRY 

FOR THE CITY OF CREST HILL WEBER - DIVISION TAX INCREMENT  

FINANCE DISTRICT 

 

 

 Please take notice that the City of Crest Hill has created an Interested Parties Registry for 

its proposed “Weber – Division Tax Increment Finance District.” Interested parties and 

organizations may register with the City of Crest Hill to receive information on the proposed 

designation of a Redevelopment Project Area and the approval of a Redevelopment Plan and 

other related matters as provided by law. The Weber – Division Redevelopment Project Area is 

generally described as: 

Approximately, seventy-five (75) acres of property situated at the Northwest corner of Weber 

Road and Division Street in the City of Crest Hill, Illinois.  

 Persons interested in receiving such information may register at the Crest Hill City Hall, 

currently located at 1610 Plainfield Road, Crest Hill, IL 60403 during normal business hours 

which are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. excluding holidays and weekends.  


